
From: Parkdale RA
To: Clerk
Cc: Councillor Perks
Subject: New Ward 4 and Community Council
Date: November 15, 2018 8:57:46 AM

Dear City Clerk,

As a representative of a local community residents association in the
new Ward 4, we request that Ward 4 be incorporated in to the Toronto and
East York Community Council rather than the Etobicoke York Community
Council.

Sincerely,
Ric Amis
Secretary, Parkdale Residents Association
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